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Message from Ms McArdle

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Welcome to our first newsletter of 2023.
As you will see from our class newsletters it
has been a busy start to
the year for the children of River Valley
CNS.
We are now looking towards spring during
which we will celebrate Friendship Week,
Book Week and Seachtain na Gaeilge.

We will also be welcoming some sports
coaches to our school this spring for
athletics and GAA.

We have started literacy stations in
Senior Infants and we are looking forward
to working with all classes for a block of 5
weeks. Keep up the great suppport of
reading that is happening at home.
During spring we are looking forward to
working on our school garden. If you
think you can spare an hour to help the
children plant in the garden please let me
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know!
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Movie Night

Thursday Feb 9th
@ 545mm
Wear your pjs!
Bring your water
bottle and

teddy!
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We are a Team!

If | could sum up January in
Junior Infants in one word it
would be teamwork! From
Playing together in Aistear to
chatting with eachother
during our conversation
stations, playing together on
the yard and learning new
skills in PE our class is
working together!

And what a lovely way to start
the year by having a shared
assembly with 1st class!

It has been wonderful this
month to see how well the
children are all playing
together during Aistear. They
were exploring the Pizzeria and
now are moving onto transport!
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Taimid ag cleachtadh:
"An bhfuil sibh réidh?
Ta mé réidh!'
Are you ready?
[ am ready!

Enghsh

Amazing child-led active learning
is happening in English - the

i : : We made
children are making letters with . collage
their playdough, toys and finding M a’[hs lanterns!

letters and sounds in their '

The children have been busy

environment! making sets of 1-5!
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